OMAHA WORKS
OPEN HOUSE EDITION DECEMBER 1, 1978

Crowds turn out
“for open house

In celebration of our 20th anniversary last month, the Omaha Works’
family open house became a full house. In two days almost 8,000 employees,
their families and friends toured the shop and office areas. A total of 4,800
persons visited the Works during morning and evening hours on Nov. 15, and

— 3,181 persons were guests on Nov. 16.

Guests had a chance to see where Dad works, maybe even watch Aunt
Gertie on the job. Tour maps, signs, and hosts and hostesses helped direct
visitors to points of interest, which included displays and a multi-screen slide
show in the auditorium, as well as our newer product lines. Tourists rested
tired feet in the redecorated main cafeteria, where refreshments were served.
Later, as guests were leaving, they received souvenirs of the occasion.

On these pages are pictures of some of those who visited the plant. The
party may be over, but the memory lingers.




“C'mon, Dad, before the cookies are all

gone!”

“Ah cain't stay too long ... mah horse is do
“Look, Mom, that operator is building quality into the product.” parked.”



“Well, I'll be. | didn’t know Bob Dinslage could even bait a
hook.”

“No job is soimportant that we can't take
the time to work safely . . . or to smile.”

“When | grow up, I'm gonna be boss.”




“Boy, am | ever glad that |
don’t have to do all the
walking."”

“. .. And thanks for coming.”




